
January 31, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

As a reminder, after tomorrow February 1, all photo and media forms not completed in
PowerSchool will be marked as permission granted. Visit our PowerSchool Support page for
step-by-step instructions, shall you need assistance.

If you do not want the district to automatically opt your student in for photo/media consent,
please fill out your form before February 1 to choose from all the permission options. More
information can be found in the letter that was sent to families on January 14, 2022. Thank you
for your help in completing these important forms online.

CCS Administration

https://www.calschools.org/community/powerschool-support/
https://www.calschools.org/downloads/_news_/01.14.22_powerschool_parent_acknowledgements.pdf

